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I vehemently oppose making voting in-person on election day the only way to vote. 

The system that allows the greatest number of qualified voters to participate in an 

election is the common sense, efficient and most importantly -  democratic way.  We 

know mail-in voting is safe, secure and  works. Think how long it takes to complete 

Oregon's lengthy ballots. I doubt voting could be done in one day.  I cast my first vote 

66 years ago and I don't intend to stop now. DO NOT PASS THIS  BILL. 


